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Beth Din of Crown Heights

3904 Kingston Ave. Brooklyn, New York 11213 Telephone (718) 604-8000 Fax (718)773-0186

B”H, 8 Elul, 5785

Dear Toshvei Hashchunah xvbw,
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The quotes above come from personal diaries penned over 40 years ago, detailing the
Rebbe's guidance at the time to participate in the voting process.

In recent years, it has become clearer than ever how urgent and impactful voting truly is.
Decisions made by elected officials affect our families, our schools, our safety, and the
future of our community. When we participate, our voices are heard, and our needs cannot be
ignored.

In New York, only those who are registered are eligible to vote. We therefore urge every
resident to take a few moments and ensure they are registered — and then make the
effort to go out and vote on Election Day.

Let us each do our part, as individuals and as a community, to fulfill the Rebbes instruction
and to strengthen the presence of our community’s voice in the public square.

With blessings for a Kesiva Vachasima Tova,
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Horav Avrohom Osdoba Horav Yosef Braun
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